
Dear ICRC, 
I live in Northwest Hills and I support the final map from November 6th. I identify with Central Austin, my kids 
go/went to McCallum which is one of the few inner city high schools in Austin and I need a representative that 
understands Central Austin issues. 
Thank you, 
Hillary Miller 
 


